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As a mail carrier for over 9 years I have participated in our state’s voting by mail 

system for several elections. I can tell you that many of my postal customers that 

have severe disabilities where their mobility is limited and it is difficult for them to 

leave the house can still have their voice heard. Not to mention during the Covid 

pandemic where people were rightly concerned about going out to a crowded public 

place, mail in voting allowed them to still participate in our political process. Mail in 

voting empowers people’s voices to be heard, getting rid of mail in voting is voter 

suppression and taking the voices away from our most vulnerable citizens. 


